BARASAT GOVT. COLLEGE

NOTICE DATE : 11/07/2019

With reference to previous notice dated — 15/06/2019, it may be mentioned that last date
of submitting the fresh K2 forms was 22/06/2019. But unfortunately some of the Students

of our college have not taken the forms yet. Kanyashree Portal 2018-19 will be closed very

soon. Hence this is to notify that the following Students should collect the forms from the

College and submit them immediately.

1) Anamika Biswas
2) Mohima Guha
3) Anjali Mondol

4) Priti Samanta
~ Y
5) Priya Das %xh, \\\ﬂ,\;ﬁ\

6)Monisha Kundu. Principal

(Barasat Govt. College)



